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Can't make it to the In-Person Meeting?  CLICK HERE TO JOIN VIA ZOOM   
Meeting ID: 897 6608 1791  Dial by your location  +1 312 626 6799 

The Rotary Club of Peoria heard 
on Friday from Karen Dvorsky,  

professional engineer and IDOT 
Bureau Chief of Program  

Development in Peoria. She is 
heading up the 19-million-dollar 

project which will update the  
thirty-year old Bob Michel Bridge 

over the next few years. That  
update will allow for more safer  

pedestrian and bicycle use on the 
bridge, by combining two 
existing pedestrian/bike 
lanes into one, and by  

narrowing the traffic lanes 
by one foot each.  

Karen Dvorsky told  
Rotarians the impetus for 

the project had come from 
a broad base of the  

community who felt the 
bridge needed upgrading. 

The timing of that,  
combined with new state 
"Rebuild Illinois" dollars, 

meant the project got off the ground very rapidly. Dvorsky said doing upgrades at this time will prevent 
repairs down the road. The current plan is to close the entire bridge for a year, rather than "staging" the 
work which would allow partial access but could mean the Michel Bridge would be closed for up to three 

years. Bidding on the project is scheduled for next year.  

http://www.youtube.com/user/RotaryInternational
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Rotary-Club-of-Peoria/194250893990409
http://www.peoriarotary.org
http://www.peoriarotary.org
mailto:infodowntown@peoriarotary.org
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89766081791
https://goo.gl/maps/G1BbdpcbCVBoE7dk9


 

vs.  

June 26th at Busch Stadium | 1:15pm Game Time  
Pre-Opening Day Ticket Sale - Early Bird Special -  

Tickets $45.00 - Until April 6th *  
On / After Opening Day - April 7th - Tickets $58.00  

Ticket Order Forms can be downloaded from the  
Rotary Club of Peoria website or requested by  

emailing the office infodowntown@peoriarotary.org  
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We are collecting food items such 
as: Peanut or almond butter, dried 

goods such as: Oatmeal, Cereal, 
Rice, Pasta, Ramen Noodles,  

Granola Bars & Hormel Completes.   
Melissa can come and pick up 
items from you, please email  

infodowntown@peoriarotary.org or call  676-5432 to arrange 
a time. If you would like to donate money, we will buy  

non-perishables on your behalf!  

 

 

 

http://www.riconvention.org
http://www.houstonri2022.org
mailto:infodowntown@peoriarotary.org?subject=Trewyn%20Food%20Pantry
https://goo.gl/maps/eyqLNXsZC8tntP2G9
https://goo.gl/maps/eyqLNXsZC8tntP2G9
https://goo.gl/maps/eyqLNXsZC8tntP2G9
https://goo.gl/maps/eyqLNXsZC8tntP2G9
http://websites.dacdb.com/Peoria_1145_v6/
mailto:infodowntown@peoriarotary.org?subject=2022%20Rotary%20Family%20Day%20at%20The%20Ball%20Park
https://goo.gl/maps/wzT8yqwiZYXXx3kg7
mailto:infodowntown@peoriarotary.org?subject=Trewyn%20Food%20Pantry
mailto:susie1026@comcast.net
mailto:infodowntown@peoriarotary.org?subject=2022%20Sterling%20Merit


Contact Us 
Melissa Brewer 
Executive Secretary 
CELL: 309-635-7377  
OFFICE: 309-676-5432 
EMAIL:  infodowntown@peoriarotary.org 
Office Hours:  By  Appointment 
Website:  www.peoriarotary.org 

Board Members 

William Albers 
Charlie Greer 
Emily Jacob-Rudesill 
Aaron Kilgore 
Randy Neff  
Jana’ Stevens 

Club Officers 
President - Janet Bantz Glavin 
President-Elect - Tom McIntyre 
Secretary - Katherine Coyle 
Treasurer- Scott Fisher 
Immediate Past President - Brad Stegall 

 

 

 

mailto:infodowntown@peoriarotary.org
http://www.peoriarotary.org
http://www.peoriarotary.org/
mailto:infodowntown@peoriarotary.org?subject=DACdb
https://www.dacdb.com/SecLogin.cfm
http://www.peoriarotary.org/
https://www.rotary.org/en/rotarys-network-enables-rapid-humanitarian-relief-for-ukrainian-refugees

